South Borough Primary School

A MEMBER OF SWALE ACADEMIES TRUST

@ Website: www.southboroughprimary.org.uk

Headteacher: Deputy Headteacher: Telephone: E-mail: W Twitter: @sbpsmaidstone
Mr M Currie  Mr L Clarke 01622 752161 sbps office@swale.at €) Facebook: sbpsmaidstone
A Learning Ladder for Life

Monday 22nd April 2024

Dear Parents/Carers,

DOJO Class Reward

Class Dojo is a behaviour system we use in school where each child can earn points for positive behaviours and
good work, which can then be exchanged for a reward at the end of term. Last term, the children worked
really hard and 3A achieved more than 1,500 dojo points. To celebrate, they decided that they would like to
celebrate with lollies and non-uniform.

The class's reward afternoon will take place on Friday 26th April.

We are extremely proud of the children earning this amount of dojos and | am sure you will join me in
congratulating them on their determination to follow our school rules. If you have any questions regarding
this event, please do not hesitate to contact me through Class Dojo.

Thank you for your continued support,

Mrs Ford
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